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Greathouse 21-22 Arrival Procedures

Hello Greathouse Parents and Staff:  I would like to extend my most sincere gratitude for our parents following ALL arrival and 
dismissal procedures.  I know dropping off and picking up can be frustrating but if EVERYONE follows the procedures then parents 
can get in and out efficiently as well as most importantly keep our Knights safe.  

Car line expectations:  
● Be courteous
● Be patient
● Pull forward as far as you can before stopping to let your child out
● Stay in the car line.  Do not pull up into the parking lot and park to let your child out.
● Only cross the street at the crosswalk with crossing guard at Mathis and Greathouse. 

Arrival procedures:  Doors will open at 7:25 am for students.  Vehicles should get in line according to student’s teacher.  (Purple 
arrows drop off in the front and line up down Mathis.  Green arrows drop off in the back and line up down Woodhollow).  You do not 
have to drop off at different locations if you have more than one child.  All students can be dropped off at the same drop off. 

Purple line should always turn right on Greathouse Ave. when leaving the front parking.  This is very important to keep the car line 
moving and not cause additional congestion at Greathouse and Mathis intersection.  




